From: Office of the Registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment EB-2022-0200 - Enbridge - Gas Rate

Date: Wednesday, December 7, 2022 12:16:38 PM

Froms agsee: [

Sent: Wednesday, December 7, 2022 12:15 PM

ro: I

Subject: EB20220200 - Enbridge - Gas Rate

Hello,

I would like to express my dissatisfaction and concern about the rate increases for
Enbrdige Gas. The gas rates have already doubled from what the used to be few
months ago from $16.8392 cents/m3 to $32.6349 cents/m3. On Avg this is costing
$60-$70 extra a month. This is a huge increase and costing home owners a lot of
money each month especially when we are in the midst of recession. Many people in
Ontario have lost their jobs due to covid and restructuring and now coping with high
grocery bills and other everyday necessities. On top of the existing increase,
Enbridge Gas has sent in another application to further increase the rates. | feel this
is outrages and something must be done to lower the energy rates for all Ontarians ,
not increase them further. | have spoken with several people in my friend circle and
they feel the same.

| spoke to Enbridge customer service and i was advised that double of the rates is set
by Ontario Energy Board.

Jaiseer Malhi





